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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

A Blessing for Fathers 
We bless you and we praise you, God of our fathers! 
You are the God of Adam, father of the human family. 
You are the God of Abraham, our father in faith, 

who was ready and willing to give up everything to be faithful to you. 
You are the God of Isaac, who was born of laughter and old age, 

and the God of Jacob, whose clever trick gained an inheritance 
for twelve tribes of sons and daughters. 

You are the God of Jesse, from whose loins a nation sprang, 
a sturdy family tree of monarchs, prophets and priests. 

You are the God and Father of Israel, 
your child whom you love with all your heart. 

You are the God of Zechariah, 
who fathered the Baptist and taught him the Torah, 
and of Joachim, the grandfather of Jesus. 

You are the God of Joseph, who loved and raised Jesus as his own. 
You are the God and Father of Jesus, and our Father in heaven, too. 

Holy is your Name! 
We thank you, God, for the gift of our fathers, 

for grandfathers and godfathers and fathers-in-law, too. 
Send your Holy Spirit upon our fathers, 

in whose laps we were cradled, on whose knees we were bounced, 
by whose hands we were fed, instructed, at times corrected, 
in whose company we learned to work and play and pray, 
at whose side we hear your word and celebrate your mysteries. 

Heal their pains and disappointments.  
Forgive all that needs to be forgiven. 
Give to them the good that they have given others. 
Welcome into your arms those who have died. 
Fill this world, O God, with a father’s love! 
We ask this through your Son Jesus Christ, 

who taught us to pray to you as Abba. 
He lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,  

who is Father of the poor, 
one God forever and ever.  Amen. 

Copyright © 2002 Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publications, 
1800 North Hermitage Avenue, Chicago IL 60622-1101; 1-800-933-1800; 
www.ltp.org. Text by David Philippart. All rights reserved. Used with permission. 

  



Help is Needed to Move Items from Old Rectory 

If anyone has time to help move the final items from the old rectory, 
please show up this Wednesday, June 23, between 
8:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon. Items will be moved to 
the new rectory, to a loading station for Teen 
Challenge, or to the dumpster. For more info, call 
the parish office at 573-335-7667.  

June 20, 2021 

St. Paul reminds us in the second reading that Christ died “so that those 

who live might live no longer for themselves.” What we give to and do for 
others, we give to and do for Jesus! 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 21 St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
 6:30 am Barbara Spice  

Tuesday, June 22 St. Paulinus of Nola, 

Sts. John Fisher and Thomas More 
 6:30 am Sophia Poirrier  

Wednesday, June 23  
 6:30 am Sheila Ryan Family (living) 

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Ralph Hendrickson Family 

Thursday, June 24 
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
 6:30 am Irene Schweitzer  

Friday, June 25  
 6:30 am Anita Worl Family (living) 

Saturday, June 26  
 6:30 am Susan Hansen (living) 

 5:00 pm Jim Hahn  

Sunday, June 27  
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Robert and Anna Drury  

 10:45 am Joseph Meyer 

 3:00 pm Marco Dominguez  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Fred VanGennip, Diane Mueller, 
Alex Powderly, Pat Wells, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for the homebound of the parish. 

Livestreamed Masses 
Each weekend, the Mass celebrated here 
at St. Vincent is livestreamed and 
available to view on the St. Vincent de 
Paul Facebook page (https://
www.facebook.com/svcape/). The video 
is also available to view after Masses on 
the parish website (www.svcape.com). 
Most of the live feeds will be at the 5:00 
p.m. Saturday evening Mass to allow for 
the longest viewing time. 

Congratulations 
to Scott and Jeannie Van de Ven  
and David and Maria LeGrand 
as they celebrate their 25th Wedding 
Anniversaries, and to Timothy and 
Judith McGuire and Leon and Mary 
Jane Eftink  as they celebrate their 50th 
Wedding Anniversaries. Please continue 
to pray for all married couples and those 
preparing for marriage. 

Diocesan Development Fund Update  
Generosity to the Diocesan Development Fund means support 
to various ministries! Because of the generosity of DDF donors, the 
diocese can support Catholic Schools, Campus Ministries, Religious 
Education, Faith Formation, Family Ministries, and Youth Ministries 
(including Camp Re-NEW-All and Totus Tuus). 

Update: Across the diocese, $1,678,941 (63%) has been pledged toward 
the goal of $2,650,000. To date our parish has given $231,400 (92.6%) 
toward our $250,000 goal. We currently have 473 (84.4%) parish 
families participating toward our 560 (35% of parishioners) participant 
goal. This is great! Thank you. However we have a way to go before we 
reach our goal! 

Please donate: If you have not had a chance to pledge or donate, please 
prayerfully consider doing so. Your donation, regardless of the amount, 
will provide for the many ministries supported by DDF that support our 
Parish, Parish school and our faith mission. For on-line donations to 
DDF, simply go to http://www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts. 
Transactions are totally secure. 

Rosary Prayer Group 
The Holy Rosary will be prayed at 1:30 p.m. this Sunday, June 20, 
inside Old St. Vincent Chapel of Ease (downtown Cape). 

Phase 1 of Campus Planning 
at St. Vincent de Paul 

The first part of Phase 1 is complete! The new rectory is finished 
and the priests have been able to move into their new environment. 
During the month of July, watch the Sunday bulletin for “Open House” 
opportunities for people to come by and take a look at the new place!  

Currently, the second part of Phase 1 is underway. In early July, 
Midwest Environmental Studies will remove the asbestos from the 
ceiling texture of the old rectory and also remove the asbestos floor tile 
and mastic. Once the asbestos has been removed, the old rectory will 
be razed and the lot cleared for new parking for the church. 

A number of items in the old rectory have plans for being repurposed, 
but many do not. If there are items in the old rectory that you would 
like to salvage, please contact the parish office at 573-335-7667 or 
email contactus@svparish.com. Some items may be of benefit to your 
and your family. 

http://www.dioscg.org


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - June 13, 2021 

 Collection   $10,117.35 

 E-Tithing   $ 31,105.67 

 Total   $41,223.02 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference    $ 2,617.71 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, June 21 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 6:00 pm Steubenville Youth Meeting 

Tuesday, June 22 

Wednesday, June 23 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, June 24 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, June 25 

 Saturday, June 26 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:15 pm Farewell Father Brian/ 
  Vincent’s Vittles 

Sunday, June 27 
  Farewell Reception after Masses 

 7:00 pm Totus Tuus (Middle./High School) 

Readings - June 27, 2021 

Wisdom 1:13-15, 2:23-24 
2 Corinthians 5:14-17    Mark 5:21-43 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Vincent’s Vittles and Farewell Father Brian 
Next Saturday, June 26, in conjunction with Vincent’s Vittles, a 
Thanksgiving/Going Away Celebration for Father Brian Straus will 
be held at 6:15 p.m. (after the 5:00 p.m. Mass) in the parish center. Everyone is 
welcome to attend this sit-down meal.  If you would like to make a dessert to 
be served at the meal, please contact the parish office at 335-7667. Sugar free 
desserts are always needed. 

On Sunday morning, June 27, after Masses, a reception will be held in the 
gathering area in honor of Father Brian. Make plans to attend these 
celebrations and say “thank you” to Father Brian for his generosity to our 
parish over the past two years! 

Meals Needed 
As a host parish for the Totus Tuus Summer Youth Program, St. Vincent is 
responsible for providing meals for the four hard-working missionaries. Simple 
breakfasts, sack lunches, and dinners are needed. If you can help with this task, 
please go to the sign up link below to volunteer. Your assistance is greatly 
appreciated!  

Sign up to Feed the Missionaries 
https://signup.com/go/FZYzMiR 

Peter’s Pence Collection 
At all Masses next weekend, June 26 - 27, the Diocese of Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection. This collection 
provides the Holy Father with the funds he needs to carry out his most 
important charitable works. The proceeds benefit the most disadvantaged: 
victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. This is an opportunity to 
join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to suffering brothers and 
sisters. Please be generous. 

The parish office will be closed 
on Thursday, June 24. 

In case of emergency, call 335-7667. 

 

The school office will be open 
from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, June 21 - 25. 
If you need to contact the school, 

please call 334-9594 or email 
svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Calls will be returned during 
regular office hours. 

Enjoy Faith, Fun, and Fellowship! 
Totus Tuus is a summer Catholic youth program dedicated to sharing the 
Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith through evangelization, 
catechesis, Christian witness, and Eucharistic worship. A team of energetic 
young adults will lead the children of St. Vincent de Paul Parish in games, 
skits, lessons, prayer, discussions, and more! 

The mission of Totus Tuus is to inspire in young people a true longing for 
holiness, a deep desire for daily conversion, and an openness to their 
vocation by constantly challenging them to give themselves entirely to 
Christ through Mary and by continually strengthening their prayer lives in 
imitation of her. 

Totus Tuus will be held here at St. Vincent on June 27 - July 2. 
Grades 1 - 6 meet Monday - Friday from 8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. and Grades 
7 - 12 meet Sunday - Thursday from 7:00 p.m. - 9:15 p.m. 

Register your child by going to: www.dioscg.formstack.com/forms/
totus_tuus_registration. For more information call Kathy Raines at 
573-335-7667, 

https://signup.com/go/FZYzMiR
http://www.dioscg.formstack.com/forms/totus_tuus_registration
http://www.dioscg.formstack.com/forms/totus_tuus_registration


Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish 

office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

Extend mercy towards others, so that there can be 
no one in need whom you meet without helping.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

June 20, 2021 

 • Contact Information • 

Interested in 
Music Ministry? 

Join the parish choir as it 
restarts its music ministry. 

If you are high school age or 
older, please consider joining. 

JULY SCHEDULE 
 Saturday, July 10  

Practice 3:45 - 4:45 p.m. 
Upper meeting room 

Sing at 5:00 p.m. Mass 

 Sunday, July 18  
Practice 7:45 - 8:45 a.m. 

Lower meeting room 
Sing at 9:00 a.m. Mass 

Both past and new members: 
RSVP or direct questions to 

Lenny Kuper by July 4  
lennykuper@notredamecape.org 

or 573-335-7667 



Brilliant! 
25 Catholic Scientists, Mathematicians, and Supersmart People 

A Book Recommendation for Children ages 7-11 

Are you looking for a great book to read with 
your children ages 7-11 this summer? 
Brilliant! : 25 Catholic Scientists, 
Mathematicians, and Supersmart 
People comes highly recommended! In this 
book, your child will meet Catholic scientists, 
mathematicians, and inventors who were 
behind groundbreaking discoveries. You will 
easily recognize some of the 25 brilliant 
Catholics featured: Louis Braille, Louis 
Pasteur, Father Gregor Mendel.  This book is 
easy to read and beautifully illustrated. Help 

debunk the myth that science and faith are not compatible! To buy this 
book, search for “Brilliant!” at: https://store.wordonfire.org  (currently 
on sale) https://paulinestore.com , or on amazon.com.   

Celebrating the 
Sacraments 

Celebrando los 
Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comu-
níquese con la oficina parroquial 
por lo menos con seis meses de 
antelación. (Si usted ha estado 
casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger at the parish office (573-
335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser 
inscritos en la parroquia por lo 
menos 3 meses antes de bautizar. 
También los padres tienen que 
celebrar la santa misa cada fin de 
semana. La clase de preparación 
para el bautismo para padres y 
padrinos es cada último lunes del 
mes. Favor de comunicarse con 
Padre Rick una semana antes al 
573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si 
usted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la 
oficina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Food for the Fathers 
Each Tuesday Food for the Fathers, a parish ministry, will supply a warm meal 
for three priests. If you are interested in helping with this ministry, please sign 
up at http://signup.com/login/entry/67699625678106404. You will need to 
enter your email address but will NOT need to register an account on 
SignUp.com. If you don’t like the choices listed, change your selection to 
include an entrée and two side dishes (no desserts, please!). Choose the date 
you would like to provide the meal. SignUp.com will send you an automated 
confirmation and reminders. Then, on the date chosen, deliver the meal 
between 5:00 and 6:00 p.m. to the new rectory.  If you prefer not 
to sign up online or have questions, please  contact Beverly in 
the parish office at 335-7667 and she can sign you up.  

Upcoming Area Events 

Saturday, June 26 - St. Maurus Parish Picnic, Biehle, Missouri.  Kettle 
cooked beef and fried chicken dinner will be served buffet style from 3:00 - 
7:30 p.m. in air-conditioned hall. Also available will be bingo, games, country 
stores, raffle, and music provided by Callie and Kevin. New this year is a corn 
hole tournament. For more information, call 573-768-5476. Directions to St. 
Maurus: I-55 to Biehle exit 123, 2 miles south on Highway B. 

Sunday, July 4 - Oran Picnic, Oran, Missouri. Roast beef, fried chicken, 
dressing, and trimmings served all-you-can-eat buffet style and carryout  from 
11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  Carryouts also available from 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. Also 
available will be games, music, horseshoes, corn hole, pedal tractor pull, 
antique tractor display, and fireworks at 10:00 p.m. Event sponsored by the 
Oran Knigts of Columbus 4311.  

Saturday, July 31 - NDRHS Rollin’ on the River 70’s Decade Pre-
Reunion Party, K.C. Hall, Downtown Cape Girardeau. (Formal reunion will 
take place on July 23, 2022.) Details can be found at www. notredamehigh 
school.org/river. 

Friday, August 6 - St. Joe’s Day Retreat with Paul J. Kim will be held 
for young men ages 13 - 18 in Glennon, Missouri. More details to come. Event 
sponsored by @sjsa_youth, Kyla Langston, 573-225-0608. 

https://store.wordonfire.org
https://paulinestore.com
http://signup.com/login/entry/67699625678106404


Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 

1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

Paul Mills, MBA 
Abby Popp 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

573-335-5700 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

DoloresBaker@RealtyExecutives.com 

 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

